Totowa Borough Public Schools

MEMORIAL SCHOOL

"Where Little People Learn Big Things" 294 Totowa Road, Totowa, NJ 07512

Phone: 973-956-0010 Fax: 973-553-2257 E-Mail: Joseph.Compel@totowa.k12.nj.us www.totowa.k12.nj.us

Joseph Compel Principal Patricia Capitelli Superintendent of Schools

November 14, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We would like to invite you to our Third Grade Winter Concert, which will take place on Tuesday, December 6, 2022 at 7:30 P.M., in the gym of Washington Park School. Parents/guardians are responsible for transporting their children to and from the event. Also, be advised that if your child is absent from school on the day of the concert, he/she will not be permitted to attend the concert.

Our children have been rehearsing many holiday and winter songs in their class every week in preparation for this wonderful evening. The attire for the concert is as follows: **Boys**-Dark pants and a red/green top

Girls-Red or green dress or dark bottoms and a red/green top

Please let us know if your child will be able to participate by returning the bottom portion of this form by Friday, November 18, 2022.

We hope both you and your child will be able to join us.

Sincerely,

Joseph Compel, Principal

Cut and Return to Teacher by Friday, November 18, 2022

Third Grade Winter Concert Permission Slip

My child will will not participa	te in the Third Grade Winter Concert
Name of Student	
Homeroom Teacher	Room#
Parent's/Guardian's Signature	